
 

 
 

 
  

 

Donations Needed for Upgrades 
The Elders and Deacons are asking for donations to refurbish the Little House 
Parsonage. If you would like to donate funds for this purpose, you can drop 
your checks into the collection box with the memo marked building fund. The 
project has already started to get rid of the moisture causing mold in the 
house. Thanks in advance for your help. 
 

Fifth Sunday Offering 
 There will be a fifth Sunday Offering this month July 30th. All funds 
collected on this day will go to a special project that will be announced. 

 

Holiday Schedule 
 The office will be closed on July 1 - July 4 for the holiday, Independence 
Day. We thank all those who have served and are serving in the military to 
make this day, a day to celebrate. If you have an emergency call the Elder on 
Call- Bob Martin. Urgent Prayer requests you can call Jan Hauenstein. 
 

Powers Church Service 
 On July 24th we have been invited to the Historical Powers Church for 
our evening service, so we will not have a service here. We would like 
everyone to join us at the Historical Powers Church for their community 
service at 7 p.m. 
 

WCS Meeting 
 There will be no WCS meeting in July. Our next WCS meeting will be 
August 9th. Hostesses for this meeting are: Anita Keller & Morgan Jones. 
Devotions will be given by Kay Hickman. 
 

CCC Hosting the LJCA Meeting for August 
 On August 16th, which is a Tuesday evening, our church will be hosting 
the meeting for LJCA. We are inviting all of our Ladies to come and show your 
support for LJCA. The meeting starts at 7 p.m. and there a music time, an 
update of LJCA needs and after the meeting there will be snacks. 
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